
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  राष्ट्रीय इलेक्ट्रॉनिकी एवं सूचिा प्रौद्योगिकी संस्थाि (रा.इ.सू.प्रौ.स.ं) 

National Institute of Electronics and Information Technology (NIELIT) 
(An Autonomous Scientific Society of Ministry of Electronics and Information Technology,  
Government of India) NIELIT Bhawan, Plot No. 3, PSP Pocket, Sector-8, Dwarka, New Delhi-110077. 
Telephone: 91-11-25308300 with 29 lines (Extn. No. – 323 & 101) ; Website: www.nielit.gov.in     

NOTIFICATION 
 

Recruitment process for 02 (Two) vacant posts of Executive Directors was initiated during the year 2017.  
The advertisement was published in various newspapers on 05.08.2017 including the Employment News.  
The detailed advertisement was uploaded in the website of NIELIT. Link: 
nielit.gov.in/sites/default/files/headquarter/Recruitment/170804_detailadvt.pdf 

 

It is notified for information of all concerned that the recruitment process for (Two) 02 posts of 
Executive Director notified vide advertisement dated 05.08.2017 stands cancelled and withdrawn.  

 

The said vacancies (02 posts) of Executive Directors shall now be included in the new recruitment process 
for another 02 vacancies of Executive Director (which becomes 04 [Four] vacancies of Executive Director) 
based on the instructions mentioned in the advertisement / Notices published in various Newspapers on 
18.06.2019 including Employment News and also available on the website of NIELIT. Link: 
nielit.gov.in/sites/default/files/headquarter/Recruitment/190615_ED_Recruitment_DetailedAd.pdf 

 

The candidature of the candidates who had applied against the advertisement published in 2017 will not be 
automatically considered with the recruitment process initiated in 2019.  However, these candidates may 
apply afresh within 15 days of issue of this notification in Employment News, as per the eligibility condition 
mentioned in the advertisement issued in 2019 
(nielit.gov.in/sites/default/files/headquarter/Recruitment/190615_ED_Recruitment_DetailedAd.pdf) to the 
Registrar, National Institute of Electronics and Information Technology, NIELIT Bhawan, Plot No. 3, PSP 
Pocket, Sector-8, Dwarka, New Delhi -110077, if not applied against the advertisement issued in 2019.  

 

Registrar 

 

 
 


